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February 16, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by the fear spreading from confusion over immigration

policy. Fear is resulting from reports of deportations against someone filing

a restraining order, someone holding a deferred action work permit and

someone making a routine ICE check-in. Fear is resulting from reports

of door to door sweeps and road check points and is resulting in people no

longer checking in and seeking sanctuary in churches. This fear is damaging

the country and making all of us less safe.

Please assure me that you will clarify enforcement criteria.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from a sense of safety.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


